
 
The California 2023 VOC International Rally planning team is looking forward to meeting,riding, 
and socializing with those visiting from outside North America.  Especially those who bring their 
trusted Vincent.  California has some great riding roads, and September along the Pacific Coast 
is nice and warm.  There is a lot to see and a lot to do. 
 
Shipping a motorcycle during the last few years was often tricky because of the COVID epidemic 
and other world events.  Shipping ports, particularly on the west coast,were very congested.  
Fortunately, things have improved.   
 
Shipping a collectible motorcycle that you own requires a specialist organization.  Those who 
have previously sent their Vincent across the Atlantic or the Pacific Ocean might have a positive 
relationship with a logistics company.  But we thought identifying a candidate would be a 
valued service for those who don’t or are inexperienced in working through the details to 
decide whom to retain.  Several California rally planning team members have experience 
shipping their Vincent’s.  One has extensive and ongoing experience shipping iconic 
motorcycles. 
 
With this in mind, we suggest that those considering transatlantic or transpacific shipping of 
their Vincent to the rally contact: 
 
Cosdel International Transportation 
11430 San Pablo Ave, Suite 500 
El Cerrito, CA 94530 
Telephone: +1-415-777-2000 
Fax: +1-415-543-5112 
Martin@cosdel.com 
Alex@cosdel.com 
Sara@cosdel.com 
www.cosdel.com 
 
 
Cosdel is a specialist in transporting collectible machines.  They are a good starting point for 
choosing who ships your prized motorcycle.  We will continue to keep a lookout for trustworthy 
options. 
 


